
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION FOR THE NEXT GENERATION OF VESSEL 
TRACKING SYSTEM SOLUTION 
PSA Marine (PSAM) would like to embark on the Next Generation of VTS and AIS 
system, which aims to enhance safety and operation efficiency for both Marine Pilots 
& Command Centre by means of predictive forecasting vessel traffic and anchorage 
allocation. It also includes features that aims to uplift the productivity via means of 
tasks automation, 2D/3D Mapping and Interactive Graphical User Interface.  

PSAM welcomes vendors with prior experience with VTS and AIS to share and 
present their ready product, bespoke solution and/or developing solutions to us. 

Collection of RFI documents: 
Request via email to yadrian@globalpsa.com. Please use email title: “Request for 
Information for the Next Generation of Vessel Tracking System Solution”, when 
requesting for RFI documents. 


